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Newsletter - Friday 15th March 2024 

Next week’s lunch menu is Week 1 

Celebrations! 
 

 
We welcomed parents and friends to the 
All Stars Assembly this week.  
Congratulations to these children for 
demonstrating the following school values: 
 
Be proud – Fox Class and Owl Class  
Be independent – Louie 
Reach high – Ethan, Salma, Kaisan  

 
Owl Class also received a special mention 
for the care and support that they are 
giving each other at this difficult time.  
We’re all very proud of you. 
 
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved… 
 
75 Monster Points certificates: 
Faris 
100 Monster Points certificates: 
Ethan, Albie, Marcelina, Ralph, Mikey, 
Archie 
125 Monster Points certificates: 
Malachi, Ingrid, Tommy-Jake 
150 Monster Points certificates: Sienna 
 
Monster Point certificates are awarded in class. 

 
Attendance Award 
This week the award goes to Fox Class 
with 93.6% attendance.  Well done! 
 
Easter Egg hunt 
Today, the children did an Easter Egg hunt 
in our school grounds with their friends 
from the Junior School.  As well as 
locating eggs, they had to use a numbered 
map to find a phrase associated with 
Easter.  A very enjoyable time was had by 
all!  As a treat, the children have been sent 
home with a small chocolate egg.   
 
 
 

Rainbow Reading Awards 
Well done to the following 
children for all the reading at 
home: 
Red: Ivy, Santi, Oktay 
Orange: Arlo, Alyissia-Mae, Tommy-Jake, 
Sienna, Lawson, Joshua  
Yellow: Lawson, Frederick, Elsie, Nolan-
Gabriel 
Green: Olivia, Lawson, Ava, Kian, Thomas 
Blue: Mckensie, Joshua, Ingrid, Freya, Oska, 
Ezra 
Indigo: Poppy, Joshua, Oska, 
Ezra 
Violet: Esther, Alissia, 
Kayden, Marcelina 
Gold: Daria, Kayden, Ellie – 
well done! 
 
Easter Raffle 

 
We have received generous donations of 
Easter eggs for our raffle from Morrisons and 
One Stop.  Tickets will go on sale on Monday 
18th March at £1 per strip.  We will be selling 
tickets from the front of school at the 
beginning and end of the day.  The draw will 
take place during the afternoon Easter 
assembly on Thursday 21st March.  All 
proceeds to school funds. 

 
 
 
 

 
Names in clothing 
We are finding it difficult to return lost property 
to its rightful owner because clothing is not 
named.  Please ensure all school uniform 
items are named – a biro pen will do the job.  
Thank you. 
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Spotlight on Learning 
 
YR 
 
In Maths the children have been learning about 3D shapes. 
 
They have also learnt about animals and their young.  The children 
completed a Big Write and made their 
own information books! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y1 
 
In Year 1 this week the children have been learning how to measure using rulers.  
 
In English they have been really enjoying our Talk for Writing unit on ‘The Pirates are 
Coming’ and have been really excited to change the characters in the story to make it their 
own.  
 
In their Science lesson this week, the children have been looking for signs of Spring in our 
school grounds.  Our PSHE focus has been on keeping clean, and why this is important. 
 

 
 
Dates for your diary: 
 
Wednesday 20th March – Parents’ Evening 
until 6.30pm 
 
Thursday 21st March – Parents’ Evening 
until 6.30pm 
 
Thursday 21st March – Experience Easter 
– Foxes.  Now taking place in school, 
not the church. 
 

Thursday 21st March – Easter Assemblies – 
9am and 2.45pm 
 
Friday 22nd March – Experience Easter – 
Owls.  Now taking place in school, not the 
church. 
 
Friday 22nd March – end of Spring term 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
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Y2 
 
This week the children have written their stories based on the True Story of The Three 
Little Pigs.  They created stories based on other traditional tales such as Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears, The Gingerbread Man and The Three Billy Goats Gruff.  They have had 
really creative ideas about why the usually villainous characters are actually innocent. 
 
In Science, they have been looking at what animals need to survive.  They know, like 
humans, they have three basic needs but some animals, such as dogs need other things 
to also be happy and healthy.  They wrote fact files about pets and explained how to look 
after them. 
 
In PSHE, the children are learning about safety around medicines.  They know who is 
responsible for giving them medicines, what some medicines might look like and what to 
do if they see medicine not stored away safely. 
 
In Art they are making animal sculptures from clay after being inspired by artist Peter 
Leadbeater. 
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